
June 12, 2025 

STEVEN RHINE 
9801 NE 65TH ST 
VANCOUVER, WA 98662 

Re: FF4509-25 
CAMI RESEARCH  INC 

Thank you for the information you provided. Information the public shares helps us identify patterns of 
unlawful business practices that harm consumers. We regularly investigate and prosecute violations of 
consumer protection laws on behalf of the State of Oregon. We also share information with other agencies and 
use what we learn to educate the public and help pass laws that better protect consumers.  

The Consumer Protection Section enforces specific consumer laws and does not have authority over many 
areas, including: 

 Landlord-tenant issues 
 Insurance 
 Home owner associations 
 Government agencies and officials 
 Disputes between individuals 
 Most business to business disputes 

We reviewed the information you provided and determined that the issues raised by your complaint are 

outside our authority. Therefore, with this letter, we are closing our file. The information you provided will 

remain on file as a public record. 

We have enclosed a list of additional resources that you may find helpful. If you have questions about your 

rights, we encourage you to promptly consult with a lawyer. 

Thank you again for contacting us.  

/s/ Karen Taylor 
Consumer Complaint Specialist 

Enclosure: Resource List 
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